
 

        
School of Computer Science 
Institute for Software Research  
Pittsburgh, PA  15213 
 
 
December 14, 2007 
 
 
Dear Sumith Puri: 

 

On behalf of Carnegie Mellon and the Software Engineering Distance Education 

Admissions Committee, it is my great pleasure to offer you admission to the Master of 

Science in Information Technology – Software Engineering program, beginning January 

14, 2008. 

 

Please reply to this letter with your intentions to pursue this education by December 21, 

2007.  If you decide to accept this offer, please complete a course registration form to 

confirm your course selection for Spring 2008. You may fax the registration form to me 

at (412) 268-5413. The registration form can be found at 

http://www.distance.cmu.edu/admissions/index.html. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 268-

5067 or jtlsmith@cs.cmu.edu. 

 

Carnegie Mellon faculty and administration join me in welcoming you, and look forward 

to having you in the MSIT-SE distance program. 

 

Sincerely, 

Linda Smith 

Masters Programs Administrator 
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